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June 6, 2017

There was a lot of excitement out on Evergreen Lake for the 30th Annual ASCE National Concrete 
Canoe Competition. For 2 SEAC YMG volunteers, it was a great day to spend the afternoon timing 
races and helping with clean-up after the event. Congratulations to all of the teams who came out to 
compete and to the Colorado School of Mines ASCE for hosting the event. We were glad to do our 
part to make this event a success.

YMG Contact:     Jeremy Crandall/Katie Courtright     yeg.seac@gmail.com


